Dear Parent/Carer,

All student reports will be available to you through the SIMs Parent App. As previously advised, they will no longer be sent to you as a paper copy. Please ensure that you have set up your SIMs Parent App account so that you are able to receive your daughter's school reports. If you need a new activation code please e-mail the school: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk and a personalised code will be sent to you. 

Your daughter's next report will be available on the SIMs Parent App from Friday 15th February. Please also contact the school if you have any difficulties accessing your daughter's report.

Kind regards
Mr Gunzi
Deputy Headteacher
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